

Sample newsletter copy
We’re celebrating / We celebrated P&C Day WA on Friday 24 May
Did you know that at last count, on average WA P&Cs donated an estimated total of almost $12 million and nearly 500,000 volunteer hours each year to Western Australian school communities? 
WA P&Cs work tirelessly on initiatives that benefit children at public schools. P&Cs are involved in many activities, from facilitating parent participation and involvement in the school, to acting as a forum for parents to discuss school issues and providing resources to the school via fundraising. 
Each year, we pause to celebrate and acknowledge the magnificent contributions of our P&C Associations; this year, P&C Day WA will be / was celebrated on Friday 24 May. 
We’re celebrating / we celebrated our P&C by (insert relevant information)
We encourage those interested in P&Cs to visit the WACSSO website (www.wacsso.wa.edu.au) to find out more about the work they do.


